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Chiefs visit Maliseet Nation for 
meetings 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 11, Onerahtókha/April 2017) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community 
that Ratitsénhaienhs Joseph Tokwiro Norton, Martin Leborgne 
and Bobby Patton will be meeting with representatives of 
Tobique (Maliseet) First Nation in New Brunswick tomorrow 
(Wednesday).  
 
The discussion topics will be Nation-to-Nation jurisdiction 
centering on hunting, fishing and harvesting, as well as 
economic development opportunities. 
 
The three Ratitsénhaienhs will be out of the office the rest of 
this week for travel purposes. They will return on Tuesday, 
April 18, since Friday and Monday are holidays. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Winona Polson-
Lahache 
Chief Political Advisor 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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